
HELPERS FOR NOV.20, 2022  HISTORY SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Laura Cooley Elyse Cooley 

Darla Hamilton Jodie Rodgers 

Kim Burkhart Avyn Burkhart 

Children’s  

Message Andy Burkhart 

Ushers:  

*Ron Jenkins David Norfleet 

Scott Kellock Chuck Coffey 

AM Benediction Andy Burkhart 

Decision             

Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.            

Lock Up  Jim Walthall 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week November 6, 2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 82 

Worship Service 93 

Wednesday Service 85 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $2,796.00 

Yearly Needs $344,697.66 

Yearly Given $175,780.33 

Sunday, November 20, 2022 

8:30 AM Staff meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

After worship Carry-in Thanksgiving 

Wednesday, Nov 23, 2022 

 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH      ͏    308 S. Tebo St.     ͏    Windsor, MO  65360      ͏    660-647-5624 

  ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏ 

The Columns 

(A publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 

 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

November 17, 2022 

There will be no Wednesday 
Night Activities due to the 
Thanksgiving holiday. 

Activities resume November 
30th. 

   NUN 

 

           ͏105      ͏Your͏word͏is͏a͏lamp͏to͏my͏feet͏ 

      and͏a͏light͏to͏my͏path.͏ 

            106      ͏I͏have͏sworn͏an͏oath͏and͏confirmed͏it,͏ 

      to͏keep͏your͏righteous͏rules.͏ 

            107      ͏I͏am͏severely͏afflicted;͏ 

      give͏me͏life,͏O͏LORD,͏according͏to͏your͏word!͏ 

            108      ͏Accept͏my͏freewill͏offerings͏of͏praise,͏O͏LORD,͏ 

      and͏teach͏me͏your͏rules.͏ 

            109      ͏I͏hold͏my͏life͏in͏my͏hand͏continually,͏ 

      but͏I͏do͏not͏forget͏your͏law.͏ 

            110      ͏The͏wicked͏have͏laid͏a͏snare͏for͏me,͏ 

      but͏I͏do͏not͏stray͏from͏your͏precepts.͏ 

            111      ͏Your͏testimonies͏are͏my͏heritage͏forever,͏ 

      for͏they͏are͏the͏joy͏of͏my͏heart.͏ 

            112      ͏I͏incline͏my͏heart͏to͏perform͏your͏statutes͏ 

      forever,͏to͏the͏end͏ 

Psalm͏119:105-112 



        Want to know something AMAZING? 

     Mandy Dittmer skillfully  organized the accumulation of enough goodies to fill 

     208 boxes.  Yes, you read that correctly...208!  Just imagine the happy faces 

     on all those kids!!! Here’s the deal, though:  208 x $10.00/box = $2,080.00 just 

     to ship them.  We’ll be accepting donations through November.  Just mark the 

    envelope “OCC shipping.”  Thank you so much for the $240.00 in donations    

    received thus far. 

Mandy would like to give a shout-out to Mindy, Mike, Livi, Logan, Darla, Carla, Teri, Bob & Melba, 

the Graves family, Bob Nations, Clayton, and the Impact youth group for their help last week.  She is 

on cloud-9 with excitement, and would like to express her thanks to everyone who donated items 

throughout  the year. We more than doubled the boxes we sent last year...what a beautiful      

accomplishment for a small country church! 

Nov 13-19 Nov. 20-26 

1 Peter 4 1 John 1                                                                                  

1 Peter 5 1 John 2                              

2 Peter 1 1 John 3                            

2 Peter 2 1 John 4                               

2 Peter 3 1 John 5 

        Memorial Poinsettia    

      It’s time once again to remember those we love  

      with a poinsettia.  The plants are available for  

      $9.50 each.  Please let Teri in the office know how 

      many you would like to order and whom you are 

      honoring with each plant.  Your order must be placed 

      by next Monday, November 21st. The plants will      

               decorate our sanctuary throughout the holidays. 

             Choir    Practice 

We’ll be filling up Thanksgiving bags to deliver to our home-bound, our widows, and 

widowers THIS TUESDAY .  

Here are our needs for 17 people, three of them diabetic:   

~~sweet bread (individually wrapped slices)   ~~fresh fruit 

~~cookies (in sandwich/snack bags)  ~~packaged crackers 

~~individually wrapped candy, diabetic and regular   ~~hot chocolate packages 

~~individually wrapped tea bags    ~~Little Debbie or Hostess wrapped snacks 

~~serving-size fruit cups and/or applesauce ~~fruit juice boxes 

Please mark your homemade diabetic items as “diabetic”! 

Bring your contributions to church by 10:30am THIS TUESDAY, November 22nd.  If 

you’d like to stay to help, we will  organize the items and begin filling our bags at 11:00 

am.  They will be delivered the same day.  Thank you for your help. 

November͏20 ͏1:00͏pm͏(right͏after͏lunch) 

November͏27 ͏8:30͏AM 

December͏4   ͏8:30͏am 

December͏11 ͏8:30͏am 

We͏will͏perform͏on͏December͏18͏during͏the͏
morning͏worship͏time. ͏ 



PRESCHOOL 

 PLAY 

   GROUP 

   If YOU HAVE LITTLE ONES,                  

 JOIN US IN THE NURSERY EVERY TUESDAY         

 FROM 8:30-10:00  AM 

      You are invited to join us for  

         the FBC Thanksgiving Carry-In Dinner  

  this Sunday, November 20th after worship. 

The church will supply the ham and the turkey. You are encouraged to bring 

vegetables, stuffing, rolls, finger foods, and desserts (of course!). 

Join us in celebrating Thanksgiving with your church family. 

You can donate toward the 
Summer Lunch Program by  
giving to FBC and noting   
SUMMER LUNCH  PROGRAM  
on the envelope.    

We will make sure the funds go 
toward serving lunches to the 
community in need this summer. 

Tabitha’s Closet has needs: 

Men’s jeans, especially waist sizes 30-34” 

Men’s tennis shoes and boots 

Men’s underwear and socks 

Youth clothing sizes 4 - 18 

Toddler clothing sizes 2T - 4T 

Baby/infant clothing from newborn -24 months 

Towels, blankets, sheets, comforters, etc. 

Coats and jackets from infant to 4X  for both genders 

We have NO MORE overstock in these items to get 

us through the winter months.  If you have anything 

you’re not using, we’d be grateful. 


